
Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

016th District (Jefferson Park) 
 

 
 
About This Crime 
 
On May 21, 2017, at approximately 5:20 p.m., the 6-year-old female juvenile was 
running southbound on the 5400 block of N. Neenah Ave when she noticed a silver or 
gray 4-door sedan vehicle with a male white driver pull up to her.  The unknown 
offender stated to the minor," Are you ok? Do you want some candy? Come to the car 
and get in."  The unknown offender became aware of the minor's brother's presence 
and fled from the location eastbound.  The minor was able to flee to her home in 
company of her two brothers, and alert her mother who called 911.  
 
 
About the Offender and Vehicle 
 
The offender is a male white, approximately 50-60 years of age, bald head with gray 
hair on the sides, wearing prescription eye glasses and a gray t-shirt.  The vehicle was 
a silver or gray, 4-door Nissan sedan. 
 
 
What You Can Do 

 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well-lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# JA-273450 

   JA-273450 
May 21, 2017 

 


